
 

Vessel Owners, Agents, Charterers should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

Port of Garston 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 002 of 2024 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF GARSTON, STALBRIDGE LOCK 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from 0001Hrs 17th February 2024 Stalbridge Lock at Garston 
Docks will be closed to Navigation for a period of 7 Days to allow essential engineering 
maintenance work to be completed. 

Save with the express permission of the Marine Manager no vessel is to approach with 100m of the 
Outer Lock Gates. 

The work is programmed to complete on Friday 23rd February, unless otherwise notified the first 
operational tide to lock a vessel in/out of Garston Dock after Saturday 17th February will be the 
11:43 High Water on Saturday 24th February 2024 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn on 24th February 2024. 

 

Steve Hearn 
Marine Manager 

ABP Port of Garston 
 

26th January 2024 


